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Crystal Warren
From: Crystal WarrenSent: Monday, March 25, 2019 3:40 PMTo: John HullCc: DHibdon@ssoe.com; 0120208016 (0120208016@ssoe.com); elang@ssoe.com; Flynn, David; George GardenSubject: TN CGP application for Force Main 1, 2, and 3

Hello Mr. Hull,  On March 20, 2019, the Division received a complete revision for the existing coverage under the Tennessee General Permit for Stormwater Discharges associated with Construction Activities (TN CGP) for the Megasite Force Main Installation (TNR154400). The revisions indicated the modified discharge location for Force Main 3 (to the Mississippi River at Richardson Landing). Please be aware that coverage under TNR154400 now includes the additional acreage and proposed activities associated with the modified discharge location.  Please let me know if you have any questions or comments, or if I can assist with anything else! Thanks!  Crystal  
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